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SHOE BOX APPEAL  

Each child will have received a leaflet explaining how to fill a shoe box for the Love in a 
Box appeal.  These need to be back in school by Friday 13th November in order that they 
are sent off promptly.  There is  website that gives further information. 
www.operation.christmaschild.org.uk 

CHILDREN IN NEED  

Class 1 are holding their annual bake sale for Children in Need.  This will be in Class 
1 on Friday 13th November at playtime.  All cakes 25p.  Do come along and sup-
port this cake sale.   

Welcome back after our great first half term 
of the academic year.  I  hope you all had a 
good week - despite the weather! 

Did you spot us in the Cornishman last week? 
It was a great write up.  Our Autumn Fayre 
raised a fantastic £361 in total – which is bril-
liant.  All money raised will be put towards our 
fun fit trail for children in our school field. 
FroMS (Friends of 
Madron School) 
will be holding a 
number of other 
fund raising events 
through the year.   

 

Advance notices 

On 17th November the children will be lan-
tern making in preparation for the lantern 
walk at Trengwainton.  We are in need of 
some help from adults.  If you could spare an 
hour or two please let Mrs Prichard know.   

School will be closed for Madron Feast on 
Monday 30th November. 

Advance notices  

We will be holding our school Remembrance ser-
vice assembly on Monday 9th November at 9.15 
am.  This will be held in the Memorial Garden if 
the weather is fine.  If wet, it will be held in the 
Church.  Parents, carers and family members are 
most welcome to attend this service.  

 Advance notices 

Years 5 and 6 will be taking part in the Junior Life-
skills event at Penwith College on Tuesday 10th 
November from 9.30 – 12.00.   Swimming will 
take place as normal for those year groups in the 
afternoon. 

On Thursday 12th November, our school will be 
competing in the Camborne Music Festival at 
10.40 am. We will be leaving here at 9.30 am.  
There may well be some space on the minibuses. 
Please do come along and support us. 

Boys interested in taking part in the Penwith 
football festival at Mounts Bay on 12 November 
from 3.30 – 5.00  pm please see Miss Pearce. I 
am hoping to be able to take a team to  this 
event. 
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Headteacher’s Award: 

Josh for his excellent participation in all subjects 

Star Readers: 

Matthew, Roan, Jayden, Maeya, Roxanne, Jake, Kathryn, Libby, Aiden,  

Kayden, Josh C. 

Karate Bands: 

Yellow:  Jake 

Green:  Josh C 

Orange:  Isabella  

Meal Time Award:  

Kathryn for being thoughtful and helpful at lunch time.  

Attendance this Week: 

Class 1: 92.9% 

Class 2: 95.4% 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

9th November 9. 15 am Remembrance Service memorial garden or in church if wet 

10th November Junior Lifeskills Y 5/6 

12th November Camborne Music festival 

16th-20th assessment week 

30th November MADRON FEAST INSET DAY school closed for children – staff in 

9th December School production 2pm and 7pm 

10th December Christmas dinner  

14th December Lend me your Literacy day 

14th December Carols around the tree Landithy 

Hall 6.30 

17th December Christmas Party 

18th December Christingle service at the church 

YOUTH CLUB 

Madron Youth Club meets each week on a 

Tuesday from 4pm-5:30pm in the Chapel 

School Room.   

 


